Subject: 435 Barber Addition

From: Kenworth Robin

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 7:36 PM

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>
Subject: 435 Barber Addition

To whom it may concern:
Our neighbor, Hurol Ulupinar, at 435 Baber Ave, would like to build an addition. After reviewing the plan submitted to

the city of Ann Arbor, we would like to inform you that we support and approve the house addition proposal.

Sincerely,
Kenworth Robin
475 Barber Avenue
Ann Arbor 48103

Best Regards

Sent from my iPhone



